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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Swimming Gala 

I would like to thank Mr Duncan for the 

organisation of his last fabulous swimming gala.  

The children demonstrated such sportsmanship 

and it was a real pleasure to see how much 

progress individuals have made. 

 

My thanks also to Mr Dickerson and Mr 

Craighill who have supported swimming this 

term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The winning House was Cronks.  (Johnny 

Hobson would be so pleased!). 

Very well done Cronks! 

 

Concern 

May I remind parents that it is not acceptable 

to harass members of staff in public places 

about issues regarding school.  If you have a  

concern about the way school does something,  

 

 

 

please make an appointment to come in to 

discuss the matter with me. 

 

Leavers Party 

We said a formal farewell to our year 11’s at a 

party at Two Boats Club on Saturday night.  

The students looked fabulous and had spent a 

great deal of time and effort making the room 

look stunning.  

 

They have now of ficu 
They have now officially left school but are 

remaining on island.  This year there are 

several offers from businesses for the Youth 

Training programme so we hope our students 

are successful in securing places. 

 

Year 5/6 Residential 

Miss Boyle and Mr Dickerson are taking year 5 

and 6 to Garden Cottage this week for a two 

day residential.  The children will be pitching 

and sleeping in tents and a range of activities 

are planned including; working with 

Conservation, letterbox walks, fun on the 

Residency lawn, a BBQ and a disco.  I am sure 

they will have a fabulous time and hopefully we 

will have some photos to share with you next 

week. 

 

School Calendar 

Attached to this newsletter is an amended 

school calendar for 2019/2020.  We have 

taken a week from July and added it to Easter 

to give staff and children a bit of a mid-year 

breather.  This change does not impact on the 

flights. 

 

Optional Parents Meetings for secondary 

pupils 

Should you wish to speak with any of your 

child’s teachers, staff will be available as 

follows: 

Wednesday 3rd July for parents of year 7 and 

8 pupils. 
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Tuesday 9th July for parents of year 9 and 10 

pupils. 

Appointment sheets will be issued to pupils on 

Monday. 

  

Have a great weekend. 

 

 

Alison Emmerson 

Headteacher  


